
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 23, 2015 
 

Item 32, Report No. 26, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 23, 2015. 
 
 
 
32 PEAK PERIOD TURNING RESTRICTIONS FOR  
 WESTON DOWNS COMMUNITY 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Regional Councillor Ferri, dated June 16, 2015: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Regional Councillor Mario Ferri. 
 
Whereas, the Regional road network is a part of a complex integrated transportation system that 
is required to meet the needs of all residents and support the economic sustainability of the 
Region; 
 
Whereas, traffic congestion and mobility challenges are the most significant issues for the 
residents and businesses in the City of Vaughan; 
 
Whereas, congestion on adjacent Regional Roads has increased infiltration traffic through the 
Weston Downs community; 
 
Whereas, the studies undertaken to date have demonstrated higher volumes of traffic and 
movements on the internal road network to the Weston Downs community. 
 
It is therefore recommended: 
 
1. That City staff, in consultation and partnership with Region of York staff, be directed to 

conduct a further comprehensive traffic analysis, develop potential traffic management 
strategies in consultation with the Weston Downs Ratepayers’ Association and the 
broader community. 

 
2. That the entire Weston Downs community be included in the consultation process. 
 
3. That City staff bring a report back to Committee of the Whole in the fall of 2015, 

complete with milestones, a communication plan and time lines. 
 
 


